Our Parish’s "New to You" Spring Yard Sale is around the corner!

On Saturday, April 26, 2025, Saint Luke Serbian Orthodox Church will hold its "New To You"
Spring Yard Sale to raise money for our parish and bring our church community together in
fellowship.

The New to You Spring Sale will take place on April 26 from 9AM to 4PM - RAIN OR SHINE -
and will be open to the public.

In order to make this sale as successful as SerbFest DC we need your help!
» Mark the date on your calendar and spread the word to your friends and family.

* Time to clean out those attics, garages, and closets - collect new and nearly new items for the
sale. Accepted items include: spring/summer clothes (dresses, skirts, shorts and T-shirts),
bicycles/scooters/skateboards, gardening tools, potted plants, sporting goods, furniture (no
mattresses), strollers, books, glasses/cups/plates/tableware sets.

* Volunteer to sort, price, and stage items prior to the sale. (SSL hours available)

* Volunteer to conduct sales, and assist in other ways on the day of the sale. (SSL hours
available)

* Items can be brought to church between 5pm to 7pm from April 22 until April 25; pickup can
also be arranged.

* Please e-mail newtoyousale@svluka.org or text Ljilja Becker on 240-274-5502 or Ivana Ciric
on 202-499-8425 to volunteer, coordinate drop-off, arrange a pick-up or for additional
information.

Thank you in advance for your generosity and support! Your willingness to help in any way
possible is greatly appreciated. May God bless you & your loved ones!
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